
Info on Upcoming Parent Advisory Council Events & School News

JUNE | 2019

WHAT YOU MISSED...

EVENTS UPDATE

The PAC has had a great year with many successful fundraisers and events to look 
back on. Our final PAC meeting took place on May 21st where we nominated and 
voted in newly appointed executives for the 2019/20 school year. Elyse McAusland 
and Jana Goch will share the President position this year with Candace Drinkle 
returning as Vice President. As treasurer, we are grateful to have Kimberly Wong 
returning for another year. Christina Williams will continue on as Secretary. Rachel 
Wagner will be our newest DPAC rep. joining Amanda Grimson who continues to 
be our rep. from recent years. We are also happy to bring on board Christina Clarke 
as our new Volunteer Coordinator and Sandra Borger as our new Communication 
Coordinator. A big thanks to all for taking on these positions!
Our first PAC meeting for the 2019/2020 year will be held on Tuesday, September 
24th at 6:30pm in the Library. If you will be new to our school in September 
the PAC welcomes you! Please consider joining the Latimer Road Elementary 
Community Facebook page where we try to keep everyone up to date on most 
events happening at the school. We hope to see you there! Also, make sure the 
school has your correct email info as a lot of very important information is sent out 
this way.
Sadly this will be our final newsletter of the school year as summer holidays are fast 
approaching! Over the years our PAC has been successful in running many services, events and fundraisers such as Hot Lunch, 
Neufeld Farms and Fun Fair that encourage morale and support things such as: class room funds, technology, performances, 
sports equipment, field trip transportation, staff appreciation, playground equipment, etc. PAC funds benefit all of our children 
and these events continue to run through the help of all of the awesome parent volunteers. If you are able to volunteer your 
time for any PAC endeavours or have any questions, please contact LatimerRoadPAC@gmail.com, we look forward to 
hearing from you! In the new school year please watch for volunteer sign-up info sent out from the PAC. We recognize 
that your time is a valuable commodity and any that you can spare to help our students and the community is greatly 
appreciated. Thank You! - Your Latimer Road PAC Executives

As most of you know, The Fun Fair is set to take place Friday June 7th from 5-8pm. This year’s Fair 
Wristbands are for sale at https://munchalunch.com/schools/latimerroad/ until June 5 at 11:59pm (2:30pm 
if paying by cheque). Wristbands allow the children unlimited games, rides & face painting. Premium event 
tickets are also available for cakewalk & photo booth. Wristbands and Premium tickets will also be available at 
the event entrance. There will be a concession, food truck, raffle and a surprise event! * Please note CASH 
ONLY will be accepted at Fun Fair *
If you are able to volunteer your time at the fair please contact Kimberly Wong at latimer.road.fun.fair@
gmail.com or sign up via https://munchalunch.com/schools/latimerroad/.
Volunteers are also needed for Sports Day concession. If you are available to volunteer on the 21st of June 
for this event, please email latimerroadpac@gmail.com with “Concession Volunteer” in the subject line.
Your PAC Executives wish you a relaxing and safe summer break. We look forward to seeing everyone 
again in September!

Fun Fair volunteers having 
fun at the Photo Booth 
last year (2018) 
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WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5: 
• Primary Popcorn Day, 
• �Fun Fair online wristband Payment 

DEADLINE 
THURSDAY, JUNE 6: 
• TCBY Frozen Yogurt Treat Day
FRIDAY, JUNE 7: 
• Freezie Friday, Fun Fair 5-8pm 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12:  
• Intermediate Popcorn Day  
FRIDAY,  JUNE 14: 
• Freezie Friday
WEDNESDAY JUNE 19: 
• Primary Popcorn Day
FRIDAY,  JUNE 21: 
• Sports Day 
• Panago Hot Lunch 
• Freezie Friday 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26: 
• Grade 7 Farewell Ceremony 
• Intermediate Popcorn Day
THURSDAY, JUNE 27: 
• Year End Assembly 
• Early Dismissal 1:30pm 
FRIDAY, JUNE 28: 
• Administrative day (No School)



Grade 3 | Ms. Gledstone & Ms. Wynne | Lilac Paintings

STUDENT SUBMISSIONS


